
Subject Re: Proposed Plan Change 73
From MDCA <info@ourmapua.org>
To Pam Meadows <Pam.Meadows@tasman.govt.nz>
Date 2021-01-26 22:01

Good evening Pam,

Thank you for notifying MDCA of the Resource Management Plan - Proposed Change 73.

MDCA had its first Executive meeting for 2021 tonight and when discussing this Proposed Changed it was felt that
receiving notification on the 18th January with submissions closing on the 9th February was insufficient time for
MDCA to respond thoughtfully.

MDCA therefore request that we be given an extension for our submission to be lodged until the end of February to
enable the Executive Committee to undertake the necessary research; consult our members; and prepare a
submission that reflects our members wishes.

It would also be helpful if you could send us the documents that related directly to the areas that impact Mapua and
Districts.

Kind Regards

Marion Satherley

MDCA Chair

On 2021-01-18 15:00, Pam Meadows wrote:

Letter attached for your information.

Regards

Pam Meadows

Senior Administration Officer - TRMP

DDI +64 3 543 8581  |  Pam.Meadows@tasman.govt.nz

Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ

This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal
professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete
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